
 

 
Dear Lincoln Parents,          

   

I would like to invite you to participate on The Lincoln Public Schools Special 

Education Advisory Committee.  School districts’ are required to establish an 

advisory committee made up of parents, teachers, school administrators, and 

related service providers.  The Advisory Committee members work together on 

behalf of students identified with disabilities and their families.  The majority of 

the members must be parents of students who have an Individual Education 

Program (IEP). 

 

Roles and responsibilities of Advisory Committees can include:  advocating in 

partnership with parents for students with disabilities to ensure they receive what 

they are entitled to under state and federal law, commenting on improvement plans 

(including school improvement plans), commenting on the school district’s 

compliance with State and Federal laws related to the education of students with 

disabilities, and commenting on applications of federal and state funds.   

 

Many Advisory Committees across the state also try to identify parent information 

needs in order to provide workshops and seminars on issues confronting parents of 

students with special needs. 

 

Please indicate below if you would be interested in participating on this committee 

and which days and times would be best for you to meet.  Please return the bottom 

portion to school in the enclosed envelope or contact our chair, Joseph Nicoletti at 

josephnicoletti2@gmail.com 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Allynn Grantham 

Director of Student Services 

 







  

 

I am available: 
 
Mon____         Tues____        Wed_____       Thurs____          Fri____  
Morning      Morning        Morning        Morning          Morning 
Afternoon     Afternoon     Afternoon      Afternoon       Afternoon 
Evening      Evening        Evening        Evening        

 


